NOTICE OF CONTINUATION OF BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETING,
HALFMOON-WATERFORD FIRE DISTRICT NO. 1,
TOWNS OF HALFMOON AND WATERFORD

Please take notice that the Board of Commissioners November meeting has been
extended for the Halfmoon Waterford Fire District NO. 1 of the Towns of Halfmoon and
Waterford, County of Saratoga New York, will be held on November 18, 2019 at 7:00
p.m. with Company Board of Directors in an executive session at 315 Middletown Road,
Waterford New York 12188 this notification is being given pursuant to the provisions of
Section 94 of the Public Officers Law of the State of New York, by order of the Board of

Fire Commissioners of the Halfimoon Waterford Fire District NO.1.

Paul McInerney
District Secretary
Halfmoon- Waterford Fire District No.1



